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Term 4 Week 2 'Let your light shine' Matthew 5

ST.
EDMUND'S
NEWS
What's been going
on this week at
school! 

SPONSORED SWIM
RELAY

RISING STARS

On Sunday 17th March, a team of nine
swimmers from St Edmund’s will be taking
part in a sponsored swim at Maidstone
Leisure Centre, to help raise money for
the charity Demelza. Please keep an eye
out on Dojo if you would like to sponsor
our team as half of the money raised
goes back into our school.

It will soon come when our strong Year 6 footballers move
onto pastures new and the younger members of our school
will be stepping up into their shoes. This week our Year 4
team took part in a tournament against other schools in
Dartford. They played six games, winning four, losing one
and only conceding one goal in the whole tournament. They
finished in second place and played to an exceptionally
high standard. 
Next week it will be our girls turn as they play against other
schools at Legends Sport in Gravesend. 

This week so many of our children have been shining their lights using skills outside of the
classroom and continue to do so in the next coming weeks. As a community it is important
that we continue to offer a range of different sporting opportunities for all of our children so
that they experience and find a passion which enables them to shine.
This doesn’t always have to be a sport, so many of our children participate in activities
outside of school and it is a joy to be able to share their achievements with you on Classroom
Dojo. 
For three weeks in a row, children in our school have been awarded Beaver of the Week, for
shining their lights at their weekly Beaver Club. In accepting this award in Celebration Worship
this week, one of our children shared with us that he was awarded it for ‘being the best
version of me’. 
In teaching our children to shine their lights inside and outside of school, we continue to work
together to build a community where all of our children can be the best versions of
themselves. 


